Sherri Marineau

From: Cindy Lippincott and Bob Berman <CindyAndBob@earthlink.net>
Sent: Sunday, September 23, 2018 9:39 PM
To: Sherri Marineau; Derrick Tokos; 'Margaret'’; 'James Hanselman'; 'carla perry'; 'simonis_

110@hotmail.com’; 'Bonnie Saxton’; 'braulio.escobar@gmail.com’;
‘fairhaven@peak.org'; 'dreamhomesof’; 'don@blueagate.com’; 'Bill Posner;
‘jamie@sweethomesrentals.com’; 'lauri.hines@icloud.com’; 'charboxer2@comcast.net’;
‘Pam McElroy'; 'marthawinsor2@gmail.com’

Cc: '‘Rodney Croteau'; 'Mike Franklin (mike@newportchowderbowl.com)’; ‘Lee Hardy';
'William Branigan'; 'Jim Patrick’

Subject: A couple of Comments on the Draft VR Ordinance

Hello All -

| am on an extended vacation and will not be able to attend the September 26th committee meeting.

Here are a couple of comments | have based on my initial look at the materials, | hope you will consider them as you
deliberate the ordinance
section-by-section:

4.25.030-C-4 — Electronic Availability
Delete the word ‘operator’ on the third line.

4.25.030-D-2 — Guest registry

The Guest Registry must be available to all authorized city personnel, not just first responders. It will be impossible to
audit compliance with room tax remittances and occupancy limits without access to the Guest Registry. An inaccurate or
incomplete Guest Registry is a violation but if the registry cannot be reviewed, it cannot be used for enforcement.

Any privacy concerns (the original reason for limiting access to first responders) can easily be addressed by
appropriate administrative policies, as is done with other sensitive information the city has access to.

14.25.030-C and E - Approval Standards, Occupancy and Parking

There should be language included that, regardless of the maximum occupancy established in subsection C, the
maximum occupancy will be reduced if the parking standards cannot be met. Specifically, if the occupancy based on the
number of bedrooms is established, it must be reduced if the required parking spaces cannot be provided.

| am asking for that clarification because a previous city code enforcement officer insisted, after reading the
ordinance, that occupancy was solely determined by bedrooms and had nothing to do with parking.

Thanks for all your hard work.
Regards

Bob

Cindy Lippincott and Bob Berman
180 NW 73rd Court, Newport, Oregon 97365
541-265-7736 home 541-961-6395 cell






